## LOCAL & NATION



PHOTO PROVIDED

## Lock Haven flight instructor receives FAA safety award

In a surprise presentation Wednesday, FAA Safety Team Manager Kathleen Martin, left, presented the FAASTeam Aviation Safety Award to Prof. H. Paul Shuch at the Sentimental Journey Fly-In at the Piper Memorial Airport. Shuch, a retired aerospace engineering professor, is Piper Memorial Airport's resident flight instructor with more than 30 years experience. He also has more than 25 years as an FAA safety volunteer and in 2010 founded AvSport of Lock Haven, the local sport aviation training center.